Public Notice

Draft Planning Agreement
695 Old South Head Road, Vaucluse
Waverley Council has received a draft Planning Agreement, as per section 93G of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, relating to the Development Application DA – 156/2016 for the above property. The draft Planning Agreement would provide a cash contribution of $230,380 to public works for the improvement of Kimberley Reserve and Waverley’s Affordable Housing Program.

The draft Planning Agreement is available to view from Wednesday 24 May 2017 to Wednesday 21 June 2017 at the following locations:

Waverley Customer Service Centre
55 Spring Street, Bondi Junction

Monday to Friday, 8.30am-5pm

Waverley Library

Level 1, 32 – 48 Denison Street, Bondi Junction 

Monday to Friday, 9.30am - 9pm; Saturday 9.30am - 3pm; Sunday 1 - 5pm

Online at haveyoursaywaverley.com.au

You are invited to view the public exhibition material and make comments. To comment, please submit your feedback in writing by 5pm Wednesday 21 June: 

· online at haveyoursaywaverley.com.au
· via email to waver@waverley.nsw.gov.au

· via post to:

Cathy Henderson, Acting General Manager

Waverley Council 

PO Box 9, Bondi Junction, NSW 1355
Please note that the comments submitted will form part of Council’s public record and as such can be made available public viewing on request. 
For more information, please contact Council's Shaping Waverley team on 9083 8172.
